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Macke, Brian

From: Kim Bennetts [kbennetts@prescocorp.com]

Sent:  Wednesday, April 20, 2005 1:15 PM

To: Macke, Brian

Subject: PRESCO DRILLING IN PROJECT RULISON AREA

Brian, | had a very interesting and positive discussion with Larry McCown, Garfield Co. Commisioner, about our BM #25-12 permit
application and the proposed COGCC hearing. Basically, Larry, and ,he believes, the majority of the county commission are
supportive of our original proposal to drill from the surface location within 1/2 mile, penetrating the Williams Fork outside, provided
we don't try to contract that area at this time. Rather, he would like us to drill wells around the area to prove our operating capability
and that there is no radioactivity,at which time there should be far less oposition to drilling nearer to the PR site. | would like to

discuss this and how we could simplify/expedite the #25-12 (and similar) permits. I'li be glad to call you if you specify an appropriate
time. Thanks, Kim
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